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I would like to thank Dr. Fawzia, Ms. Devaja, Ms. Harmeet, and Ms. Priyal, our student volunteer 
for guiding and helping throughout the training program. I found the workshop to be very 
informative. 
  
I totally enjoyed and learned a lot in a comfortable environment. It was a bit complicated in the 
beginning but I did understand eventually and it was quite brilliant then. Google earth tools that 
we learnt here at this platform are a highly engaging and interactive way to juice up lessons and 
would help learners to get a richer hands-on experience and a better point of reference. 
   
I would like to Thank TERI SAS for providing this platform which has helped me enhance my skills. 
The workshop was really interesting and informative. It has given me enough to explore my 
design and has also made me a lot more curious about experimenting with different tools. I am 
looking forward to being back for more such workshops.  
 


